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Hello Classic Car Members   

 

 

It’s that time of the month again to keep you informed on what has been happening and what you don’t 

want to miss out on – so read on members……. 

 

mailto:p.j.glue@xtra.co.nz
mailto:kw.ca.parkes@gmail.com
mailto:pat.clay@xtra.co.nz
mailto:concretex.nelson@xtra.co.nz
mailto:thehoults25@gmail.com
mailto:geoffreymorris17@gmail.com
mailto:baph@xtra.co.nz
mailto:pamndoug@xtra.co.nz
mailto:anne-marie.campbell@xtra.co.nz


                                                         

Presidents Report:   

.  

There is no presidents report for this newsletter, but our Club Captain has kindly filled in that spot 

 

Club Captains Report: 

 

We had a great trip to the Winter Wonderland of Lake Brunner as you can see by the photo’s – snow as 

ordered!!! 

 

We’ve had some good Thursday runs lately so all you retired drivers get your classics out now the days are 

warmer and enjoy the lunch etc organized by Kevin and Frank (last Thursday of the month). 

 

The weekend to Hanmer and the Annual North Canterbury Xmas picnic Tour from Amberley to 

somewhere? Will be great.  See dates in Events list. 

 

Xmas will be here soon so get your Xmas gift vouchers organized and on your list to buy the much needed 

car products to keep your investment in top condition. 

 

See you all soon 

Geoff Morris – Club Captain  



 

 

 

    

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 



Recent Events 
 

 

Sunday 8th September Takaka Trip 

Members enjoyed a driver over the Takaka hill and down the valley to lunch at the Pohara Boat Club before 

visiting Paul Sangster’s collections of memorabilia. 

You name it – he more than likely has it! Extensive collections of military items dating back through the 

centuries, ex-army vehicles, old motor bikes (some restored) shed/workshop and household items dating 

back over the years etc.  You need more than a day to take it all in. 

Paul is currently fighting bureaucracy to build a museum on his land in central Takaka to display his 

collections. 

Thanks to Marty & Carol Armstrong for organizing an enjoyable and informative day. 

Peter Hoult  

 
Daffodil Rally for Cancer 

A good number of members took part in this year’s Rally for Cancer on Sunday afternoon 25th August at 

Blenheim and Richmond which was also well supported by other car clubs. The events raised worthwhile 

funds for the direct benefit of the respective branches of the Cancer Society. About 300 classic cars took part 

in the Richmond rally and public car show and about 240 cars took part in the Blenheim event. The rally 

was organized by 36 branches of the Vintage Car Club across New Zealand with an entry fee per car and 

public viewing fee, raffles and food/drink stalls. 

Peter Hoult 

 

 
 



 
 
 



     2008 MINI COOPER S JCW   $13,800 ono 

Genuine John Cooper Works. 145,000 Km. Double overhead cam. 4 Valves per cylinder.Turbo Charged 208 

BHP (155 Kw). 280 Nm Torque.  148 MPH (238 KPH)  0-100  6.5 secs. Averages 6.9 lts / 100 Km. 

Beautiful condition inside and out, Massive 316 mm front disc brakes, Aerodynamic factory spoiler kit, 

Tinted glass, Dynamic traction control, ABS, Alloy front suspension cross member brace, Sport mode to 

sharpen steering and throttle response, Big bore sports exhaust, unreal performance and a fun car to drive. 

Contact Pete Glue 021 420 220   p.j.glue@xtra.co.nz     (I assume this is still for sale) 
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1 June - 30th September:                             1950 - 1990 

Friday/Saturday/Sunday only 12pm-4pm  Celebrating 50 years of 

                                                                 New Zealand Motoring 

 
 

That’s all for this time see you on the next run. 

Anne-Marie 😊 

 

We are extremely grateful to "HAVEN REALTY" who donate the paper and for photocopying the newsletter for 

those who don’t have email. Please support them when buying and selling your house or farm or castle. 

                                  

OMAKA  

  AERODROME ROAD  

BLENHEIM   

TELEPHONE 03 577 9419   
Opening Hours:  

1 st October - 31st May:   
7  days (except Public Holidays) 12pm-4pm 

 



 

Events List for Classic Motoring Society / Nelson-Marlborough 
 

 

 

Thursday 26th September 2019 – Thursday Run – leaving WOW at 10.30am sharp 

           Organizers: Kevin York – Phone 03 5287942   / Frank Griffith – Phone 03 5473354          

                                                                                                 

 

Friday 18th- Monday 21st October 2019 - weekend to the West Coast 

 
We will meet at Murchison café on the main road at 10.30am on Friday 18th October then 

head to Westport at your leisure. 

 

The Buller Court Motel is booked out for 3 nights.  

Bookings to be made by members at Buller Court Motel.  Please fill this up first and they are 

prepared to make other bookings close by.  Phone 03 789 7501 or 0800 832432 – mention 

Classic Car Club Nelson. 

 

Meet at Buller Court Motels 4pmish – bring some nibbles and anything else….. this is a great 

venue that we have used many times in the past, rain or shine. 

 

Briefing same place at 9.30am Saturday. 

 

Booking has been made at Charleston for lunch then the Nile Valley train trip which can take 

30 people, this is a wonderful eco trip warm clothing will be needed.  Leaves at 2pm. Free 

evening in Westport. 

A number of things to do in the morning before arriving at Charleston. 

 

Sunday Briefing 0930 (after Church) 

 

Light Lunch has been arranged at Seddonville with lots to do on the way to there. 

Evening Meal we have arranged so everyone is together. 

Monday back Home. 

  

Could you please email me p.pascoe@xtra.co.nz  names of those who are going I know there 

are at the moment about 30 but don’t know names also I will need to know by Friday 

names for the train trip as it limited to the first 30.  There is plenty of accommodation 

for anyone else who wants a great weekend of fun and motoring. 

 

Organizers: Patrick and Russell 



Thursday 31st October 2019 – Thursday Run – leaving WOW at 10.30am sharp 

              Organizers:  Kevin York – Phone 03 5287942 / Frank Griffith – Phone 03 5473354           

                                                                                                 

 

 

23rd-25th November – Club Captains Tour to Hanmer Springs/Amberley 
 

Hanmer Springs 2 nights. Tour to Amberley for Annual North Canterbury Classic Tour 

Christmas Picnic.  Book your own accommodation in Hanmer for nights Saturday 23rd and 

Sunday 24th November.  Details of weekend to follow. 

 

Organizer:  Geoff Morris – geoffreymorris17@gmail.com  

 

 

Thursday 28th November 2019  – Thursday Run – leaving WOW at 10.30am sharp 

             Organizers:  Kevin York – Phone 03 5287942 / Frank Griffith – Phone 03 5473354      

                                                                                                

Sunday 8th Decembers 2019 – CMS XMAS BBQ       

 
The combined Christmas BBQ will be held under the trees at 11.30am up the Maungatapu 

Valley at Mike and Judy Edridge’s stunning rural property.  The Richmond Rotary Emergency 

Kitchen will once again be there for us to cook the stunning sausages and patties provided by 

your club from the impressive Renwick Butchery.  Please bring a salad or dessert to share 

with fellow club members.  Bring your own plates and utensils.  Numbers to Geoff Chilton - 

email:  concretex.nelson@xtra.co.nz 

 

There will be an opportunity after the BBQ for the intrepid explorers and trail blazers 

amongst us to lose a bit of blood in pursuit of an ancient tool making quarry in the hills the 

Collins Valley. 

                                                                                         
Organizer: Geoff Chilton  
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